

Turkish Medical Association GMK Bulvari, Sehit Danis Tunaligil Sok. N° 2 Kat 4, 06570 Maltepe, Ankara Turkey handearpat@gmail.com

Your ref.:

Our ref.:

Date: 12 October 2015

Dear colleagues and friends

We are deeply saddened by the news we heard from Ankara Saturday morning about attack on the demonstration for peace. Our thoughts are with those who lost their loved ones and with all people living in Turkey. Please accept our sincere condolences.

Yours sincerely,

The Norwegian Medical Association

Marit Hermansen

President

Geir Riise

Secretary General

Contact person: Bjorn Oscar Hoftvedt bjorn.hoftvedt@legeforeningen.no